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IND NA & MICHIGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY
# ** uoNALD C C001CNUCLEAR PLAar

P.O.E 458, Bridgman, Michigan 49106
(616) 465 5901

February 22, 1983

Mr. J.G. Feppler, Regional Administrator
Unital States Nuclear Regulatory Cmmission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Operating License DPR-38 and DPR-74
Docket No. 50-315 and 50-316

Dear Mr. Neppler:

-On February 17, 1983, we submitted a Licensee Event Report that was
incorrectly numbered. 'Ihis report should have been subnitted as Uni-
1 LER 83-001/03L-0 (previously subnitted as Unit 2 LER 83-022/03L-0).
An amended copy of the Licensee' Event Report is attached which reflects
the correct ntanber. Would you please have this Licensee Event Report
distributed to all concerned parties.

I am sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

(AEh
W.G. Smith, Jr.
Plant Manager
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cc: J.E. Dolan
R.S . 111nter
M.P. Alexich
R.F. Kroeger
B. Germano
E.R. Swanson/N.E. DuBry RO:III
R'.C. Callen MPSC
G. 01arnoff, Esq.
J.M. Hennigan
R.O. Bruggee EPRI
INPO
PNSRC
J.F. Stietzel
E.L. Townley
Dir., IE (30 copies)
Dir., MIPC (3 copies)
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